
22nd Annual Operation Candy Cane 
 

Benton County Fire Protection District #4 Firefighters will be conducting the annual food 
drive to help the less fortunate this holiday season.  On Saturday December 16th, from 
4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. your local Firefighters and Santa’s helper will be at Flat Top 
Park with decorated fire trucks taking donations and passing out candy canes.  In order to 
receive a candy cane from a Firefighter or Santa, all we ask is that you donate an item of 
non-perishable food.  All donated food will be distributed to families in need, with the 
assistance of Operation We Care - Tri-Cities.  If you have questions, please contact the 
office at 509-967-2496.   

 
 
 

Firefighters will also be at Fire Station 420, located at 2604 
Bombing Range Road daily, 12/1 thru 12/12 for those 
who wish to drop off non-perishable food. 
 
Thank you Yokes Fresh Market and Craig Bolling with LPL 
Financial for your continued donations and support of 
Operation Candy Cane! 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                       
 


